APPENDIX B
NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Georgia Power Company License Nos. DPR-57, NPF-5

Based on the results of the NRC inspection conducted on November 30 - December 6,
1982, certain of your activities appear to deviate from your commitments to the
Commission as indicated below:

In a letter dated December 30, 1981, NRC Region II issued a Notice of
Violation to the Georgia Power Company. The Notice identified a violation
of Environmental Technical Specification 5.3.2.2, disclosed during NRC
Inspection Nos. 50-321/81-24 and 50-366/81-24, for having failed to conduct
audits of its analytical program. Georgia Power Company responded to the NRC
citation in a letter dated December 30, 1981, describing certain corrective
and preventive action taken or planned. The following statement was
included in this letter:

By April 1, 1982, Georgia Power Company will develop a program to provide
for annual QA audits of contractor activities related to the environmental
monitoring. Implementation of this program will begin in April 1982.

Contrary to the above, as of December 6, 1982, the licensee had not
developed a program to provide for annual QA audits of contractor activities
related to the environmental monitoring.
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